
 
 

 

April 24, 2025 
 

Dear St. Michael’s Families, 
 
We are excited to announce that The Education Group will be visiting our campus from May 
7–9 (draft Itinerary, attached) as part of their partnership with the Board of Trustees in 
support of the school’s leadership planning for our next Head of School.  
Andrew and Marci, our consultants from The Education Group, bring a wealth of experience 
working with independent schools across the country. During their visit, they will spend time 
with faculty, staff, students, board members, and—importantly—you, our parents. These 
conversations are a vital part of their process, helping them gain a deeper understanding of 
the culture, strengths, and aspirations of the St. Michael’s community. 
 
To provide as much flexibility as possible, we have scheduled two sessions for parents: 
 

• Thursday, May 8 | 4:30–5:30 PM – Smith Parish Center 
• Friday, May 9 | 8:00–9:00 AM – Smith Parish Center 

 
These listening sessions are a valuable opportunity for you to share your insights, hopes, and 
perspectives as we begin the search for St. Michael’s next Head of School. Whether you’re 
new to the community or a longtime member, your voice is essential in helping us articulate 
the qualities and values we seek in our next leader—someone who will uphold our mission 
and guide the school into its next chapter. 
 
We invite and encourage you to attend one of the sessions and be part of this exciting 
moment in the life of our school. 
 
With gratitude, 

 

  

 

Ian Milliken 
Chair, Board of Trustees 

 

 


